
PTA 
Make sure to sign up for our AWESOME 

PTA. Membership is $7.00 and I’d love to 

see our WHOLE class join. You can visit 

Russom’s website to find our PTA page to 

order your spirit shirt and join PTA.  

 

Important Dates 

 
Sept. 7th: Labor Day – No School 

 

                                                                                               

 

 

 

                

                                                                                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

Important News 

This week we will continue with the same daily 

schedule we used last week. If any changes 

need to be made, I will notify you by e-mail.  

Make sure to have your child signed in on 

Canvas and ready to begin each lesson on time. 

I will be conducting several one on one 

assessments this week and next. Please be on 

the look out for an e-mail from me with an 

assigned day and time for your child to work 

with me. Thank you!   

 
                 

 
 

 

Library Books 
Our virtual students will be able to check 
out books from the school media center. 
Mrs. Humphries will place your book in a 
Ziploc baggie and place the baggie in a bin 
at the front of the school for pick up on 
Thursdays. I sent out a step by step guide 
from Mrs. Humphries on how to choose a 
book last week. 

 
 

 

*Standards Spotlight* 
 

Reading 

RL2: Retells stories 

RL3: Describe characters, settings, and major  

        events in a story, using key details 

RL4: Identifies words that suggest 

feelings/senses 

RL7: Describes story elements using illustrations 

 

Writing 

L1j: Produces complete, simple sentences 

L2a: Capitalizes initial words 

L2b: Uses end punctuation 

 

Math 

NBT1: Students can count to 120 

OA3: Applies properties of operation to  

         add/subtract 

OA7: Understands the meaning of the equal sign 

MD4: Organizes and interprets data on a graph 

 

 

First Grade News 
August 17, 2020 

School Meals 
Parents will be able to pre-order meals in advance for pick up at Russom 

on Thursdays at 9:00-10:00. Please see the attached Meal Service Plan 

in my e-mail for more information. 


